
Empty containers APMT II - new storm

Dear Customer,

We herewith inform you that APMT II terminal in Rotterdam will no longer accept empty containers as from tomorrow 
morning 8:00 hrs until further notice.

Please consider that in your planning.

In addition, a new storm has been announced for the Netherlands as from the upcoming weekend, which may can 
hamper operations in deep sea terminals.

We will keep you informed.

Optimodal Nederland B.V.

Rotterdam, 26.02.2020


